
 
 
Many of us are looking forward to coming out of this time of isolation, and returning to 
some sense of "normal." But, ministry doesn't stop when we are physically distanced 
from one another. Greg Alexander and Alex Ruth, the directors of Disciples Men are 
proud to announce a new curriculum to support ministry to and with men. The Jesus 
Way is the first installment of new curriculum offerings which support men as they walk 
with other men in a journey following in the way of Jesus. The curriculum is available 
now through the Jesus Way website, www.jesuswaymen.net. A pilot program is also 
available to a limited number of congregations with more information available at the 
website. If you are looking to start, or continue, a Men's ministry in your congregation 
(even during this time of isolation) Disciples Men has created a series of podcasts 
focusing on the foundational principles behind the Jesus Way, and how to use 
technology to support men's ministries. 
 
In other news from Disciples Men, the General Conference of Disciples Men has made 
the difficult decision to cancel Sessions 2020 planned for this summer on the campus of 
TCU. However, all hope is not lost! The Sessions planning committee has already begun 
work planning Sessions 2020 in '21! The initial plan is to hold a one-day event directly 
before General Assembly in Louisville, KY. This event will feature many of the great 
presentations planned for this summer, and offer men the opportunity to build life-
giving relationships with other men from across our denomination. Please be on the 
lookout for further information as plans are made, and be watching the Jesus Way 
website as Greg and Alex are planning a virtual presentation later this summer. 
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https://jesuswaymen.net/podcast-2/

